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The Word Recognition and Auditory Perception Lab at Villanova 
University is recruiting adults who stutter for a research study on 

perception and language. 
 

In the study, you will listen to speech sounds and respond to what 
you hear while your brainwaves are recorded. The study will take 
place on Villanova's campus and last approximately 3 hours. You 

will receive $16/hr for your participation.  
 

Email ggervino@villanova.edu if you are interested in participating or 
for more information. 

Research Study at 
Villanova University 

mailto:ggervino@villanova.edu

